

Perkins Eastman celebrates ribbon cutting of Maplewood at Stony Hill

January 15, 2015 - Connecticut

The Stamford office of top international design and architecture firm Perkins Eastman joined leadership and staff of Maplewood Senior Living on December 2, for the ceremonial ribbon cutting of the new Maplewood at Stony Hill. The three-story, 84-unit memory care and assisted living facility in the town of Bethel broke ground in September 2013.

Located on a six-acre site in Fairfield County, the new facility features a Alzheimer's Educational Resource Center, where friends, family and the public can go to research and learn about the effects of Alzheimer's disease and how evidence-based research practices and thoughtful design can assist with the treatment and care of loved ones.

Maplewood at Stony Hill's design layout divides each floor into two neighborhoods, each with its own unique residential environment including activity areas and living room, along with a shared dining room on each floor with an open kitchen and farm-to-table dining.

"The ways we care for those with memory loss are changing and improving all the time based on new research," said David Hoglund FAIA, LEED AP, Principal and executive director with Perkins Eastman. "This translates to the design community as well. We are pleased to see Maplewood at Stony Hill raising the bar for senior care in the state of Conn."

Shown (front row from left) are: Richard Straiton, selectman, Town of Bethel; Bobbi Jo Beers, president, Bethel Chamber of Commerce; Gregory Smith, chairman & CEO, Maplewood Senior Living; Eileen Duggan, executive director, Maplewood at Stony Hill; Alejandro Knopoff, design architect, formerly with Perkins Eastman; Mary Underwood, vice president of Memory Care & Resident Experience, Maplewood Senior Living; Chris Cocotas, senior project manager, Maplewood Senior Living; Andrea Ellen, vice president of marketing and communications, Maplewood Senior Living. Shown (back row from left) are: Patricia Rist, planning & zoning commissioner, Town of Bethel; Matt Knickerbocker, first selectman, Town of Bethel; Shane Herlet, executive vice president of operations, Maplewood Senior Living; Eleonora Tornatore-Mikesh, president & CEO, Alzheimer's Association, CT Chapter; Gus Pappajohn, president & CEO, The A. Pappajohn Company; and Tom Gaston, executive vice president of acquisitions & development, Maplewood Senior Living.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540